ional leaf pickup during
This will be the last leaf

 Leaf collection for Zone 4 will be the last week
of March 2024.

Pleasé do not mix the leaves in with brush.
Mixed piles will not be collected.
Leaves are composted separately.

Any questions, please contact
Lawrence Township Department of Public Works
at 609-587-1894.

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.




